
WINE TASTING AT S. JOÃO WINERY

A second Wine Tasting will be organized at São João Winery
(www.cavessaojoao.com/csjen/index.html) on Wednesday September 2, from 20h00.
The visit and wine tasting will have a limited number of places and will cost € 22 per person
(transport and wine tasting included). A minimum number of participants will be required.
This event is not included in the Congress fee.
Please contact directly the Local Organizer Amparo Faustino (faustino@ua.pt) and book your place.
The bus will take the participants at 20h00 from the Building 23 to São João Winery and will return
around 22h00 to Aveiro city centre.
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